
Chair Ruby and Committee 
 
My name is Terry Pearson, I am a resident of rural Bismarck. I am in favor of HB1346. This bill 
would give the authority to the counties to establish ordinances to take care of these OHVs and 
stop what has been going on for years. Our neighborhoods have been turned into race tracks by 
these unsupervised kids. The parents need to be responsible for the actions of their children. 
Please support HB1346 so our local officials will have the authority to deal with this ongoing 
problem.   
 
Sincerely Terry Pearson 


